
Youth Apprentice progrAm 
in Welding

prepAring the Future WorkForce



Manufacturing is thriving in North 
Carolina, a major driver of the 
state’s current and future economic 
development. But, manufacturers are 
having difficulty finding trained workers to 
fill critical positions, such as welders. The 
U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics projects 
a need for about 51,000 more welders 
nationwide by 2020. 

To help meet this need, Central Carolina 
Community College, Caterpillar’s Sanford 
Fabrication Facility, Lee County Schools, 
and the N.C. Department of Labor 
developed a two-year apprenticeship in 
welding program:

• Select high school juniors and seniors 
continue their high school studies while 
studying welding at the college and 
working/training at Caterpillar. 

• Caterpillar pays the apprentices for 
their job-related training.

• In the summer between their junior and 
senior years, the apprentices can work 
up to 30 hours per week at Caterpillar 
and be paid.

• By the end of the program, students 
have earned a CCCC Welding Certificate 
and a North Carolina Department of 
Commerce apprenticeship certificate.

• They have also completed the 80-
hour Caterpillar Accelerated Training 
Program and hours toward their adult 
apprenticeship. 

• They have two years experience as 
part-time Caterpillar employees.

• The apprentices are prepared to enter 
the workforce and have preferential hiring 
status at Caterpillar.

• Students entering the North Carolina 
workforce as trained welders can expect 
to earn $17 – $18 per hour (source: 
Bureau of Labor Statistics).

Eight students took part in the initial 
graduation in May 2014, with North 
Carolina Gov. Pat McCrory joining 
other government, education, and 
industry leaders at the event. In addition 
to celebrating the graduation of the 
first apprentices, students entering 
their second year of the program 
were recognized and a new group of 
apprentice students were inducted.

“Apprenticeships are common in Europe, 
but there has been a disconnect between 
commerce and education in our country,” 
McCrory said. “This program overcomes 
that. Caterpillar, Lee County and Central 
Carolina Community College are leading 
the way. These graduates will do 
extremely well with their skills; they will 
always find jobs.”

Dr. Stephen Athans, Dean of Vocational 
and Technical Programs at Central 
Carolina Community College, accepted 
the 2014 Governor’s Award for 
Excellence in Workforce Development as 
an “Outstanding Innovative Partnership” 
on behalf of the Caterpillar Registered 
Youth Apprenticeship Program.
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Gov. Pat McCrory and other government, 
education and industry leaders gathered at 
Caterpillar Inc.’s Sanford Fabrication Facility to 
celebrate the achievements of the first group of 
students to graduate from the Caterpillar Youth 
Apprentice Program in Welding.




